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This bill takes away the rights of those of us who want to have peaceful use of our 

cities and homes. Why should anyone work hard to buy or rent a home when anyone 

can be anywhere for free? This creates an environment where those who live on the 

streets have more rights than homeowners and renters. I believe we should be 

creating more homes and shelters, not taxing homeowners 1% of their pay, to then 

make the homeless situation worse by destroying our beautiful city. This “solution” is 

untenable and caters to a small minority of our population to the detriment of 

everyone else. It is a lazy non-solution. We need to house people, help with addiction 

and mental health. Not punish everyone else by making our city unlivable for 

everyone.  


